
ARCHITECTURAL PAVING LTD 

IN LIGHT OF THE DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS IN RELATION TO THE CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK, 
WE ARE CURRENTLY OPERATING BUSINESS AS NORMAL. 


H&S ADVICE IS BEING ADHERED TO BY THE COMPANY AND OUR EMPLOYEES, IN ORDER 
TO PROTECT THE BUSINESS DURING THESE STRESSFUL AND UNCERTAIN TIMES. 


WE WOULD LIKE TO REASSURE OUR CLIENTS AND CUSTOMERS WE ARE CONTINUING TO 
MAINTAIN OUR COMMITMENTS TO YOUR ORDERS AND DISPATCHES, AS WE ARE 
COMMITTED TO AND ARE MONITORING THE NATIONAL ADVICE ON A REGULAR BASIS.


WE WOULD HOWEVER ASK THAT IF YOU HAVE TRAVELLED TO ANY OF THE COUNTRIES 
WHERE THE OUTBREAKS ARE CRITICAL AND OR COUNTRIES NOW IN LOCK DOWN, OR 
HAVE BEEN AROUND ANYONE WHO IS IN OR HAS BEEN IN SELF ISOLATION IN THE PAST 2-3 
WEEKS, THEN WE WOULD REQUEST THAT YOU DO NOT COME TO OUR SITE, IN ORDER FOR 
US TO PROTECT OUR EMPLOYEES AND THE COMPANY OVERALL. 


WE WILL CONTINUE TO WORK WITH YOU ALL VIA EMAILS AND PHONE IN ORDER FOR 
PRODUCTION TO CONTINUE WITH MINIMAL DISRUPTION AND WILL KEEP YOU UPDATED 
WHERE NECESSARY. 


PLEASE RING US IF YOU WISH TO DISCUSS THIS FURTHER 


THANK YOU FOR UNDERSTANDING THIS REQUEST AT THIS TIME AND WE TRUST EVERYONE 
REMAINS WELL AND HEALTHY.  


